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HIV/AIDS/STI Short Course GRADUATION 
The government of Canada through the Canadian International Development Agency (CIDA) has provided funding, for the bilateral Canada-Guyana Public Health Strengthening in Guyana project, managed by the Canadian Society for International Health and implemented collaboratively with the Ministry of Health.

The goal of the Public Health Strengthening in Guyana (PHSG) project is to improve and maintain the health of Guyana’s population, by supporting an integrated approach to disease, prevention, diagnosis, management and care at the national and regional levels. 
The Project's purpose is to strengthen the public health system by enhancing the capacity of the Government of Guyana to better manage, deliver and monitor disease prevention and control programs in the areas of STIs/HIV/AIDS/TB; and effectively plan, manage and evaluate health care services. 

Currently in its fourth year, the CAN $ 5.6 M Project, has four principal expected outcomes:

I) A national program for the diagnosis, prevention and control of STIs and HIV/AIDS in selected centers in regions 3, 4, 6 and 10 according to national and international standards.
II) A National Program for the prevention and control of Tuberculosis using the WHO DOTS strategy in regions 3, 4, 6, 10.
III) Demonstration and establishment of an adaptable and expandable module of an electronic health information system to collect process and communicate disaggregated health data on STIs, HIV/AIDS and TB contributing to national health policy and planning in agreed-upon sites

IV) Establishment of a home and community-based training program for the care and support of HIV/AIDS and TB clients in Linden, Georgetown and New Amsterdam

A specific focus of the Project is human resources development and the capacity building of local educational institutions to sustain project gains, with an emphasis on collaborative development of replicable training models, teaching materials, curricula, modules and guidelines.  We cannot stress enough the importance of ensuring the continuous back fill of adequately trained health professional and public in any country but also particularly in Guyana. 

In this respect over the last few years, PHSG has worked in collaboration with UG to introduce a novel STI/HIV/AIDS core program as a compulsory course for all health sciences students at UG.  The course has now successfully been offered over the last 2 years for all health science students at UG.  A version of the course for the general public was offered last summer, fully sponsored by the Project. Eighty-one persons from Non-Governmental Organizations, Faith Based Organizations and line ministries attended the course. Lectures were delivered by Ministry of Health personnel, Project Staff and other Donors.  
The project is pleased to collaborate again this year with the University of Guyana and the Ministry of Health, to deliver this three week HIV/AIDS/STI Short Course to improve knowledge of Sexually transmitted infections, HIV-AIDS and health related issues.  Again this summer we have had an overwhelming positive response.  On August 2nd, we will be graduating 115 persons.  We hope that these people will go back to their communities and respective organizations and share the knowledge that they have received
